

Headquarters Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War Department of Michigan



Terrance L. McKinch, Commander Department of Michigan
Department Order #5
2020 – 2021
August 31, 2020

- 1. Camp Commanders & Secretaries, One of the challenges of the times is attending Camp meetings and installations.
- 2. Whereas, In order for me or other Department of Michigan Officers to attend and install Camp Officers, we need to schedule the Camp Installations well in advance.
- 3. **Therefore**, Please contact Past C-in-C Don Shaw, my Chief-of-Staff who will keep track and schedule all Camp installations. Send Don an email at chiefofstaff@suvcwmi.org so that my schedule to attend your installation does not conflict with other Camp installations.
- 4. **Furthermore,** I request Camp installations be held virtual if possible, to keep everyone one safe during our difficult days. Past Department Commander, Robert Payne, will assist you and answer questions you may have. His email is signals.officer@suvcwmi.org.

Yours in Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty Terry McKinch, Department of Michigan Commander



Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War

ATTEST: /s/ Richard Denney

Richard Denney, CC

Secretary, Department of Michigan Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War